
Dear Cofacilitators, 

Being this the first time that my Delegation takes the floor, let me begin by thanking you for the 

elaboration of the zero draft that is guiding our discussions. 

My Delegation followed closesly the conversations held on july 1st and in the same way, we would like to 

make our general comments on it too. 

In that note, we would like to commend our cofacilitators to continue working in order to achieve a well 

balanced text, that meets the needs of both refugees and migrants equally, taking in to account that 

they are all human beings and therefore, their rights need to be recognized and respected equally, 

regardless of their migratory status. 

On the same way, we consider that it is not correct to make a reference to ͞vulnerable migrants͟ as we 

believe that not all migrants are vulnerable, however, we do recognize that a lot of them are in 

vulnerable situations. We believe that this should be reflected on that way across the text. 

Regarding other aspects, my Delegation considers that the references to the positive inputs of migrants 

should be strengthened, both for countries of transit and destination as for countries of origin. In order 

to achieve this, it is very important to take into account the historical input of migration, not only the 

current negative trends against it. 

Dear Cofacilitators, 

Now I would like to drive your attention to Section 3, number XII. 

My Delegation welcomes the inclusion of a reference to remittances, as it was requested in several 


